
Adam 
  
The attached TRICS Parameters Note has been prepared by i-Transport on behalf of the applicant in 
response to various concerns raised by Abbas and Templecombe Parish Council and Henstridge Parish 
Council and was uploaded onto the website on 23rd May. A third party objection has been received from 
Deborah Petheram alleging that some of the Parameters Note is incorrect and information has not been 
factored into the TRICS modelling.  
  
I intend to draw those comments to the attention of the agent but, meanwhile, also draw the Highway 
Authority’s attention to this Parameters Note and the concerns raised by Deborah Petheram and invite 
any further comments from the Highway Authority accordingly. 
  
Regards 
Dave 
David   Kenyon 
Development Management Specialist 
Somerset Council 
+44 (0) 300 123 2224 
 
Please note that my email address has now changed to  david.kenyon@somerset.gov.uk 
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